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BLOOR STREET UNITED CHURCH
BLOOR AND HURON STREETS

TORONTO 5REV. GEORGE C. P1DGEON, D.D 
MINISTER

14th January 1930.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, P.jue.

My dear Sir Arthur

Sometime ago an invitation went to 

McGill asking that the University he represented at 

the Installation of the new Chancellor of Victoria 

University here on Friday evening, January 

Can you bring the greetings ffom Canadian Colleges?

It will require only a short address, but it will

a great deal to the University at this important 

time and to those who served under you in other days 

i^. you can speak for all the Colleges of Canada, 

hope to have another speaker for American Colleges, 

with all kind regards,

Yours very truly,

31st.
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